SGA Print & Design ended the fourth quarter with a pre-capital expense deficit of $25,000.
While still operating at a loss, this marks a 70% reduction compared to the previous year. We
continue to explore ways to adapt and improve in the ever-evolving print industry.

Laser engraving remains a strong revenue stream, with steady orders throughout the holiday
season and our first order of the new year already completed.

During the fourth quarter, three residents and one staff child worked at SGA. Two of these
residents also hold off-campus jobs—one at Family Diner and the other at McDonald's. We are
actively seeking additional ways to engage residents, providing not only hands-on experience in
printing and graphic design but also fostering a strong work ethic.

Initially, SGA planned to invest in a new wide-format printer in 2025, as our current printer is
over nine years old and limited in its capabilities. However, during the holiday season, our paper
vendor offered a special promotion on these printers. Taking advantage of this opportunity, we
purchased the new printer ahead of schedule, saving approximately $3,000.

The new printer enhances our current offerings with improved quality and expands our
capabilities to include larger prints, decals, die-cut stickers, floor graphics, wall murals, and
more. This investment positions SGA for greater efficiency and expanded service options in the
coming year

Thomas Boyd — SGA Manager



